Alford Cemeteries

In

Memory of

Mr. Alford

1770-1870

An extensive discussion of Alford cemeteries at the Annual Meeting led those present to recommend that the Association undertake aggressive action to gain cognizance over Alford burial places, if necessary acquiring

President Lodwick Alford will be appointing an AAFA Cemetery Committee to look into the subject and make recommendations to the Association. The general plan is to:

ownership of some sites.

 Compile, with the help of AAFA members, a list of all Alford burial locations and cemeteries.

List all the Alfords buried in these sites.

- Determine how best to maintain and preserve Alford burial sites, particularly those isolated.
- Determine if it is practical and/or necessary for the Association to

acquire ownership of any Alford burial sites.

Considerable information has already

been compiled on Alford burial sites. Future issues of AAFA ACTION will contain cemetery listings as the information becomes available. Those who have Alford burial data should send it to the Association if it has not already been sent to Gil Alford.

If you would like to serve on the cemetery committee, send your name with an indication of your interest either to the AAFA mail box or directly to Captain Lodwick Alford, P. O. Box 742, Sea Island, GA 31561. The information this committee gathers and makes available is extremely important and will be very much appreciated by all Alford researchers!